FFTL'

Unidade no Dezenvolve
Affiliated to the Fédération Internationale de Football Association

TENDER NOTIFICATION

Date: 28/05/2024

Dear Bidder

RE: Supply of “UNIFORMS” to Football Federation of Timor-Leste, with its reference of (EOI
No: 001/DAL-FFTL/2024).

Pleased to advise that the Waileke Nakadah, Unip. Lda has been selected and awarded for
the [Supply of Uniforms] to FFTL at the Campo Democracia Dili, Timor-Leste. Subject to
contract arrangements, a contract in the form agreed to during the tender process is being

prepared for your signature.

For further information of the next contract stage, please contact [Mr. Carlos Freitas] the
Directorate of Procurement, Football Federation of Timor-Leste (FFTL), mobile: (7789-4491)

or email: carlos.freitas@fftl.tl

Thank you for the time and effort of participating in this tender.

Sincerely yours;

Geéneral Secretary

FFTL House: Campo Democracia Phone: +670 3310670; Email: fftl.gs@gmail.com

Av. Nu Laran Nu. 04, Bairro Formosa (GRICENFOR), Dili - Timor Leste Website: https://the-fftl.org/




